
CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

Docket No. 12-049-08 
 

I hereby certify that on this 4th day of June, 2012, a served a true and correct copy of 

CENTURYLINK’S PETITION TO PERMIT DEVIATION FROM RULE R746-240-4 TO ALLOW CHARGES 

TO CERTAIN LARGE BUSINESS CUSTOMERS FOR RECEIPT OF A PAPER BILL, IF REQUESTED via    

e-mail transmission to the following persons and via hand delivery: 

Paul Proctor 
Assistant Attorney General 
Utah Office of Consumer Services 
Heber M. Wells Bldg., 5th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT  84111 
pproctor@utah.gov 

Cheryl Murray 
Michele Beck  
Utah Office of Consumer Services 
160 East 300 South, 2nd Floor 
Salt Lake City, UT  84111 
cmurray@utah.gov 
mbeck@utah.gov 

Chris Parker 
Bill Duncan 
Division of Public Utilities 
Heber M. Wells Building 
160 East 300 South, 4th Floor 
Salt Lake City, UT 84111 
ChrisParker@utah.gov  
wduncan@utah.gov 

 

Patricia Schmid 
Utah Division of Public Utilities 
Heber M. Wells Bldg., 5th Floor 
160 East 300 South  
Salt Lake City, UT  84111 
pschmid@utah.gov 
 

RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED this 4th day of June, 2012. 
 

      CENTURYLINK 

        
            
      Torry R. Somers 
      CenturyLink  
      6700 Via Austi Pkwy. 
      Las Vegas, NV  89119 
      Ph:  (702) 244-8100 
      Fax: (702) 244-7775 
      torry.r.somers@centurylink.com 
 

      Of attorneys for CenturyLink 
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